
 

 
Municipality of the County of Kings 
November 12, 2019           
   

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: UPDATED SERVICE INTERRUPTION – GREENWOOD WATER UTILITY 

KINGS COUNTY, NS: Due to forecast weather for Wednesday, November 13, 2019, the Municipality of the 

County of Kings wishes to advise customers of the Greenwood Water Utility the service interruption 

planned for 10:00 P.M. Tuesday, November 12, 2019 until 6:00 A.M. Wednesday, November 13, 2019 has 

been postponed and rescheduled for 10:00 P.M. Monday, November 18, 2019 until 6:00 A.M. Tuesday, 

November 19, 2019.  

This interruption is necessary for system improvements and will cause little disruption to customers. A 

decrease in pressure may be noticed during the interruption. Discolouration and air in taps may be noticed 

once service has been restored. The Municipality apologizes for any inconvenience this interruption may 

cause and thanks customers in advance for their understanding. 

*** 

BROADCAST: Due to forecasted weather for Wednesday, November 13, 2019, the Municipality of the 
County of Kings wishes to advise customers of the Greenwood Water Utility the service interruption 
planned for 10:00 P.M. Tuesday, November 12, 2019 until 6:00 A.M. Wednesday, November 13, 2019 has 
been postponed and rescheduled for 10:00 P.M. Monday, November 18, 2019 until 6:00 A.M. Tuesday, 
November 19, 2019 
 
Customers may notice a decrease in pressure during the interruption. Temporary discolouration and air 
in taps may be noticed once service has been restored. The Municipality of the County of Kings apologizes 
for any inconvenience this interruption may cause and wishes to thank customers in advance for their 
understanding. 
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CONTACT  
 
Thoren Pelly  
Manager, Public Works  
Tel: 902-678-1807  
Toll Free: 1-888-337-2999  
tpelly@countyofkings.ca 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

181 Coldbrook Village Park Drive,  

Coldbrook, NS B4R 1B9  
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